PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to 0.C.G.A A 36-81-5 ( e ), the City of Coolidge will hold a public meeting at City Hall,
3065 S. Pine St., Coolidge, Georgia, on December 16, 2024 at 10 a.m.. at which time the City
Council will hear from the public on the proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning January
1, 2025. A copy of the budget is available for public review in the office of the City Clerk, at
Coolidge City Hall.

Pursuant to 0.C.G.A 36-81-36 (a), the budget will be adopted at the City Council meeting to be
held in Council Chambers, at City Hall, on December 30, 2024, at 5 p.m.



